
Welcome to
Cedar Class – Year 2



Our Team
Class teachers

• Miss Bell – Mon – Wed
• Mrs Holt – Wed - Fri
Teaching Assistants
• Mrs Bates 
• Mrs Liotti



Routines
• Doors open at 8.45am 

• School starts at 8.55am and finishes at 3.25pm

• 3.35pm onwards-children sent to Cabin Crew where a charge will be 
incurred.

• Lockers- big bags, book bag key rings

• A member of staff is always available on the door. 

• Two breaks and an hour lunchtime.

• Dojos- given for good behavior- keeping to the school promises

• Recognition boards

• Merits awarded for BEST work. 

• Friday Golden Book Assembly- certificates, trophies badges etc can 
be shown.



Curriculum 
• Class Pages have curriculum 

overviews.  There you will find more 
detail regarding the subjects and 
content being taught each half term. 

• Newsletters every half term



Home Reading 
• Books will now be changed on a Monday. 
• Read with and to your child every night. Ask lots of 

questions!
• Please keep their reading book and reading record in 

their book bags every day.
• Friday phonics/daily reading
• Reading at home is there to practise and reinforce learned 

strategies in school as well as providing enjoyment.
• Encourage your child to read a range of texts.
• Home Readers are levelled a band below, it should be a book 

they can read fluently. Their Guided Reading book is set at 
the level they are reading within, giving them that level of 
challenge. 



Homework 
• Reading

• Weekly spellings

• Seesaw 

• (Purple Mash, Numbots)



P.E.
• Hair tied back on P.E days or bring a 

bobble. 

• Children with their ears pierced will need 
tape over earrings for lessons which we 
are happy to do at school if you are. 

• Full correct PE kit in school. 

• Bring a separate kit if your child is taking 
part in a sports club. 

• Label EVERYTHING!



Home/School Partnership 

• Learning starts as soon as the children 
enter the classroom

• Inform us if somebody different will be 
collecting your child.

MUST be over 16 years old.
Any concerns- Please tell us by phone or 

email.
• ½ termly newsletter
• Website  
• Facebook



Thank you for supporting school.


